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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula 7 2 NOV- 2021
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE

Division Advisory No. 250 Zs 2021

Te: ALL CONCERNED PERSONNEL

From: MA. L A@BILON EdD, CESO V
Schools Div Superintendent

Subject: GSIS Launching of “Ginhawa for AllI” Program

Date: November 22, 2021

1. In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this division enjoins field personnel
and GSIS Members to attend the “Ginhawa for All” Program of the Government
Insurance System (GSIS) on November 30, 2021 via ZOOM.

2. The program will give full information about the new GSIS brand and upcoming loan
programs and services. Confirm attendance with Mr. Richard G. Andag through contact
number 0909 330 5384.

3. For any queries and clarifications, you may call telephone number (065) 212 9644 or
email us at zn.division@deped.gov.ph or thru online helpdesk at depedzn.net

4. For information and guidance.
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( S I Government Service Insurance System
Financial Center, Pasay City, Metro Manila 1308

11 November 2021 LD _LUs f

MA. LIZA R. TABILON

Schools Division Superintendent

DepEd Division of Zamboanga del Norte
Dipolog City, Zamboanga del Norte

Dear Ms. Tabilon,
MaGINHAWANg buhay!

The Government Service Insurance System (GSIS) will be launching its “Ginhawa for
All” program on 30 November 2021 (Tuesday) at 3:00PM via ZOOM. As one of our
valued stakeholders, we will be deeply honored if you could attend our online event.

We highly encourage you and other GSIS members in your agency to attend because
the “Ginhawa for All” launch will be full of information about the new GSIS brand and
about upcoming loan programs and services. The program will also feature musical
performances from the GSIS Chorale and of course, a raffle.

Please confirm your attendance with Mr. Richard G. Andag through contact number —
0909 330 5384. We will provide you the ZOOM link and password once we get
confirmation of your attendance.

See you on November 30!




